
Sew, What’s New at the Shop? 

The Fat Quarterly 

We start this newslet-
ter with some won-
derful personal news. 
Riley Patrick Favre is 
my new grandchild! 
His adoption has 
been finalized and he 
is the most adorable 

addition to my family.  Having a 
two-year-old is such a blessing 
and we look forward to watching 
him grow up and experi-
ence all the fabulous 
things the future holds 
for him.  
 
Meanwhile, back at the shop 
we’re busy getting ready for the 
upcoming seasons and holidays. 
New books, patterns, and fabrics 
are arriving to fill our shelves and 
your thoughts with fun ideas for 
gifts for you and/or your loved 
ones. Some of our tried and true 
favorite authors will keep you 
planning and creating all fall and 
winter long.                                                             

Maria Sendzik has joined us as a 
regular instructor, and teaches 
classes one Saturday each 
month. Her first class this quarter 
is October 22, 11:00-3:00.  Maria 
will be teaching the This Way, 
That Way quilt from the new An-
nie’s Quilting book, Charming 

Jelly Roll Quilts. 
The pattern is similar 
to a Rail Fence or 
woven basket. It 
goes together quick-
ly, promising a fin-
ished top in no time. 

Our store sample is 
in Christmas fabrics, 
and we have a nice 
selection of new jelly 
rolls to choose from 
to make your quilt.  
The class cost is 

$35, plus the 
book and fab-
rics.  If you’ve 
taken one of 
Maria’s previous 
classes  with  us   
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you know that she 
is as good a baker 
as she is a teach-
er, so be prepared 
for a delicious 

dessert to be enjoyed 
during a break in class. 
Feel free to bring your 
lunch and join us for this 
fun class. 
 
The Three-Yard ladies from Fab-
ric Café have done it again! Don-
na Robertson and Fran Morgan 

are ready to help you 
with your holiday 
gifts with their book, 
Make It Christmas 
with 3- Yard 
Quilts. Our next 
planned project from 

this new book is the 
Evergreen quilt.  A 
simple nine-patch 
creates a pretty 
checkerboard inter-
spersed with green 
evergreens waiting 
for the first snow of winter.  This 
class will be taught by Maria with 
a November date to be deter-
mined soon.  A sample of this 
quilt will be available to view 
shortly.  
 
Other new books that have come 
in are Jelly Roll Jazz, by Jean  

 

Ann Wright,  and an-
other Annie’s Quilting 
book: Spooktacular 
Halloween Quilt-
ing.  A 
fun book 
to cele-

brate the other holi-
day that inspires lots 
of home decorating.  
 

New winter fabrics have been ar-
riving in addition to the latest 
books and patterns. Pretty reds, 
creams, and greens will create a 
festive quilt for any wall, table, 
couch, or bed. Cute stockings, 
bright blooming poinsettias, 

snowy Christmas 
trees, and cheer-
ful snowmen join 
traditional red 
pick-up 
trucks to 

help make  your home 
festive.  
 
Our next issue of The Fat Quar-
terly will be ready in January.  Till 
then, we wish our customers and 
their families a healthy and happy 
holiday season! We’ll look forward 
to seeing you in the shop. Happy  
sewing!  
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